

Contact details:

Telephone: 051640131

Emails:

Attendance-

ccattendance@comeraghcollege.ie

Office- office@comeraghcollege.ie

Directors

Year 1 glarkin@tipperaryetb.ie

Year 2rhallahan@tiperaryetb.ie

Year 3 kcahill@tipperaryetb.ie

TY dbreen@tipperaryetb.ie

Year 5 mlanigan@tipperaryetb.ie

Year 6 eblackmore@tipperaryetb.ie

Deputy-

Kodonovan ryan@tipperaryetb.ie

Principal- klangton@tipperaryetb.ie

Guidance - mjensen@tipperaryetb.ie

Student support-

pcummins@tipperaryetb.ie

Devices:

comeraghdevices@tipperaryetb.ie

Leaving Certificate 2021



To the Parents/Guardians of Leaving Certificate Students 2021,

Thank you for your support over the phased return to school period. We are immensely proud of our students and will continue to support them going forward. They are looking forward to a break from timetabled schoolwork, but some are now preparing for their LC oral and practical music exams and you will find details of the schedule for Easter below.

We wish all our students the absolute best of luck in these exams and look forward to all students returning on the 12th of April.

Subject Assessments will continue until the 14th of May.

A student will be facilitated to take the examon a Friday afternoon scheduled by the school management if they are absent for the scheduled subject assessment and they present a medical certificate to the school or evidence that the absence is Covid related.

If a student fails to present for the Friday exam, they will not be afforded another opportunity to take the exam.

The subject exam will not be the same as the one the student was absent for; this is to ensure no student has an unfair advantage over another student.

Friday 14th May is the last day for subject assessments.

Schedule for Orals and Practical's

The Leaving Cert Oral examinations for students sitting their Leaving Certificate examinations will take place over the Easter holidays.

<u>Irish Oral Examinations will take place on Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st of March.</u>

French and German will take place on Thursday 8th April.

Music Practical Exams will take place on Tuesday 6th April.

Students must <u>wear full school uniform</u> to school on the day of their oral and practical examinations.

Masks

All students to present to school with correctly fitting masks Masks must be always worn correctly (if students fail to follow this instruction, a parent will be contacted and asked to take the student home) We must do everything to protect everyone's safety.

Masks to be always worn except when eating.

Students must comply with this at all times in the interest of everyone's health and safety



Social distancing

Students must maintain social distancing at all times With only 6th years and students in the Comeragh Suite, there is plenty space.

Students coming to and leaving school – bus stop areas etc.. must maintain social distance and wear masks.

Parents/Guardians

Please continue to follow protocols that were in place this year. Phone office is you have a query or if a student needs to be collected.

Do not come to the school to collect your son/daughter without notifying the main reception

All contact with parents from students must go through the main office



Illness/ Sickness-

Students are not to attend school if they feel unwell – please notify the school office

 Students who notify staff of feeling unwell, parents will be asked to collect them and take them home without delay.

Contact details for parents-please contact the office if you have changed you phone number in the last 6 months.

Parents/Guardians must be always contactable during the school day.



Questions and Answers- students have been given the opportunity to forward any questions they have and we will respond with answers as soon as we have information that answers their questions.







We would like to send a virtual hug to all our students, their families and all our staff as we continue to do our best during this time.